


Page 2 of 2

2) Students will create only one porfolio to house all of the acUviUes they engage in.

3) You, as faculty, will need to read the reflecUons at the end of the semester and provide formaUve feedback to the 
student. A rubric will be provided for your use.

There are other modificaUons that will impact the plan in the future, but for now, to keep it simple, lets just focus on 
the immediate concern, which is geing everyone started this fall. I hope that these simplificaUons and the guidance 
document, along with previously provided guidance on facilitaUng the first peer group, are helpful. If you have not 
already contacted your groups, please do so. A template (opUonal) has been provided in previous weekly digests and 
also in an email from Dr. Lafi_e.
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